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“Thank you so much to the wonderful parents of 

Veryan School for all your lovely gifts and cards - 

I was really touched. I shall be using your 

donations to buy some playground equipment for 

Carne class and a few other bits tbc. Thank you 

also to the staff for the lovely name tree picture and 

to Doug Robins for giving me his abstract 

painting that I've always admired whilst it has 

been hung at school - it will always remind me of 

the happy days I've spent at Veryan. 

So a new chapter begins - no title yet 😂! Watch 

this space! Hoping that you all had a lovely Easter 

break and please don't be strangers, I would love to 

stay in touch. Jayne xxx”

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


